COMMUNITY NEWS

The Life Center of LLong Island

With the Christmas season upon us, parishes across

Long Island are embracing those in our communities

that are in great need. The Life Center appreciates

those who give and realizes that these same saints

in the making always seem to be asked to give more.

The Life Center does not wish to burden them, so

their request is rather simple. They are not asking anyone to go out and
purchase new items that may strain their own budgets. They are seeking gently
used children's clothing and baby supplies. Their greatest needs currently are...

« Boys' and girls’ coats in all sizes up to 4T
« Boys' clothing sizes 18mn, 24mn, 2T, 3T, 4T
o Girls' clothing sizes 0-3mn, 6mn, 12mn, 2T, 3T, 4T

They are happy to accept used items as long as they are presentable. Please
contact them if you have items to donate:

Mary Regina Bebber, Director of Client Services
91 Maple Avenue, Smithtown, NY 11787
631-656-0441  www.lifecenterli.org




